
Peace Poster Contest, 2022
“Peace is Not Being Hungry”

General Instructions

Students and parents must complete the Student Entry Form, including poster 
description and parental permission signature. 

Securely attach the completed form to the back of the poster.  In event the Entry Form is 
separated, also write the student’s name, school, grade, teacher name and contact 
information (email or phone contact) directly on the back of the poster. Posters without 
parental permission are not eligible to win the prizes.

The deadline for  submission is October 21, 2022 to the Honokaa Heritage Center, 45-
3490 Mamane Street, Suite C, Honokaa HI 96727.  

To be eligible to win any prize, the poster must be 22 inches by 18 inches, using any 
choice of media. (Weather proofing is recommended.) A limited supply of poster boards 
will be available at the Honokaa Heritage Center (808 437-1947)

Educators are encouraged to submit a group photo of their students and posters to 
info@peacedayparade.org .  If available, lamination is recommended. 

For additional information, email to:  info@peacedayparade.org

Submitted posters are considered a donation to the Peace
Committee and will not be returned.

Prizes
Gift certificates for school supplies will be awarded awarded in grade level categories:  
K-3rd, 4th – 6th, 7th – 8th, and 10th -12th .  First place,$50; Second place, $25; and Third 
place, $10. Winners will be announced on or before November 4, 2022, publicized on 
our website  www.peacedayparade.org.

Learning Suggestions
Research and study why food security is part of the United Nations' 

peace agenda.   How is food used as a weapon of war? How can good food be
part of a peaceful life?
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